
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 
 

COLLINS FORESTLANDS CLOSURE 
Effective Immediately  

 
Chester, CA (August 30, 2024) - Due to ongoing fire dangers and activities 
related to the Park Fire, the Collins Almanor Forest is closing access to the 
public on its lands between California State Highways 32 & 36 in Tehama 
County (see attached map for specific closure location).  
 
This policy will remain in effect until further notice. 
 
To learn more about Collins land use policy and current closure restrictions, 
visit:   
 

https://www.collinsco.com/recreation 
https://www.facebook.com/CollinsCompanies  

 
For more information contact Forest Manager Eric O'Kelley at:  
(530) 258-4403 (Direct) 
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